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Dear Madame/Sir,
Please find enclosed the copy of the manuscript “Organic geochemical approach in the identification of oil-type pollutants in water and sediment of the River Ibar” by Zoran Milićević, Dragan Marinović, Gordana Gajica, Milica Kašanin-Grubin, Verka Jovanović and Branimir Jovančićević
Results presented in the paper are original and have never been published or are under consideration for publication elsewhere.  There is no conflict of interest amongst the study and the authors and all authors approve publishing data presented in this manuscript.
I look forward to hearing from you.
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